
 
RJR Consulting, Inc. 

From: President / CEO, RJR Consulting, Inc. 
Date: 07 Nov 2016 

 

Thank you for GC Trials continued regulatory support of our client's projects and for being a valued 
affiliate partner in our Global Regulatory Network.  

We continue to be impressed with the diversity of experience of your staff across the breadth of 
product areas and countries you cover. GC Trials continue to exceed our expectations in the areas 
of accurate information, on time delivery and meeting quoted prices in support of our requested 
projects and tasks.  

I would be happy to act as a reference for you, for any future prospective clients. We look forward 
to our continued involvement with GC Trials.  

Thank you once again.  

Sincerely, 

 

President / CEO 
RJR Consulting, Inc. 
 

 

 


